
           

   

 

 

 

 

 
Walking in the footsteps of Jesus with our Christian family, we learn, grow, achieve and flourish together in God’s love. 

 

 

Dear Parents,              19th May 2022 
 

 
 

Class 2 visit to World Museum and Liverpool Philharmonic Hall 

Wednesday 15th June 2022 

 
We have arranged for Class 2 to visit the World Museum and Liverpool Philharmonic Hall on Wednesday 15 th June 

2022. They will be able to: 

 

(a) Visit the World Museum to see real life rocks and fossils 

(b) To watch the Liverpool Philharmonic create art from music which is something the children did within 

their Beat Band Boogie topic 

 

The children have already studied the topics that we are going to see. They will be enriched through the process of 

seeing actual fossils in the world museum and we will utilise this time to recap our learning and embed it. 

 

At the Liverpool Philharmonic, not only do the children get to witness the instruments playing, but they will see how 

art is created which will support their understanding from the Beat Band Boogie topic. We will utilise what we see in 

further art lessons and within our sketch books. 

 

We will leave school after registration on the Wednesday morning and return to school between 3.30 and 3.45pm 

approximately (school office will advise if any delays). Children will need a packed lunch in a named disposable plastic 

bag, no sweets, cans or glass bottles please.  Please note that those children who usually have school dinners will have a 

packed lunch prepared for them. Please indicate this on the Google Form. Children will wear school uniform on the 

day. 

 

The cost of the trip will be £13, this covers entry into the centre and the cost of the coach. The PTFA have kindly 

subsidised the coach costs to keep the total as low as possible. 

 

It will be a very enjoyable day and we are looking forward to it already. Please complete the Google Form on the 

following link https://forms.gle/7caUfFdAwCDmC7fP7  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

 

Mrs De Franco 
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